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Saucier Appoints New Houma District Manager 
 

New District Manager Brings 11 Years of Operations Experience 
 

NEW ORLEANS — The Minerals Management Service (MMS) Gulf of Mexico Region 
Deputy Regional Supervisor for District Operations Mike Saucier has appointed Bryan 
Domangue as the new Houma District Manager.   
 
Domangue has been with MMS for 11 years.  As a petroleum engineer, he has served as both 
Field Engineer and Production Engineer for the Houma District.  Domangue received his BS 
degree in Petroleum Engineering from Louisiana State University in 1987. 
 
“Bryan brings a wealth of experience in production and deepwater operations, and also has 
extensive knowledge of district operations.  I am confident that he has the skills and experience 
necessary to effectively manage the Houma District,” Saucier said. 
 
Domangue will supervise a staff of 21, including 11 Field Inspectors who conducted nearly 1300 
inspections last year alone.  With 888 production platforms presently in operation, the Houma 
District is a vital contributor to the Gulf of Mexico Region. 
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A jpg file photo is available upon request. 
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